The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths

Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC

Ms Wendy Beggs Directorate of Legal Services 2 Franklin Street BELFAST BT2 8DQ Your Ref: NSCB04/1 NSCW50/1 NSCS071/1

Our Ref: BPC-0004-11

Date: 31st August 2011

Dear Ms Beggs,

Re Your Client(s): 1. Belfast Health & Social Care Trust

2. Southern Health & Social Care Trust

3. Western Health & Social Care Trust

4. Health & Social Care Board

I would be grateful if you could forward to the Inquiry copies of all Renal Transplant Protocols in existence in Belfast City Hospital from 1980 to the present day.

I would appreciate a response by Friday 9th September 2011.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Brian Cullen

Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conion Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB Emall: inquiry@ihrdnl.org Website: www.lhrdnl.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341